Gentet, Matthias

From: R Phillips

Sent: 20 April 2017 10:16

To: Planning

Subject: Objection to Planning application 2017/1356/P
Dear Sirs:

I have been made aware of the planning application listed above on
behalf of the Antalya restaurant. I am writing to you to object to this
application.

As a resident living near the Antalya, we suffer the problems from lack
of proper extractor fans and the smell of cooking from this

restaurant. This is especially problematical during summer months
when we all have our windows open against the heat, and our living
spaces smell of grilled and barbequed meats.

I appeared with Val Marchant at the original hearing when Camden
granted a license for this restaurant to open and to operate. Many of the
concerns that we raised and for which restrictions were put in place
have not been actioned by the restaurant nor enforced by Camden.

Valerie and David Marchant have lodged an objection against this
application and have gone into great detail about past and present
concerns. They have spoken in greater detail and with greater technical
knowledge than I am capable of doing, but I echo and endorse all that
they have said.

From the first presentation of the original application, we were all
concerned about food smells, noise, smokers outside the building at the
back. These are still issues of concern and will be more so if this
application is granted.

The Antalya restaurant is located in an area with much residential
property around it. The impact of granting this application will have a
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negative effect on a vast number of residents who live in proximity to
this venue.

I would be most grateful for an email acknowledgement of the receipt
of this email.

Many thanks.

Rita Phillips
54 Russell Square

London
WCI1B4HR



